SUSAN M. COLLINS

413 DIRKSEN SENATE OFFICE BUILDING WASHINGTON, DC 20510-1904 (202) 224-2523 (202) 224-2693 (FAX)

United States Senate WASHINGTON, DC 20510-1904

COMMITTEES:

APPROPRIATIONS

CHAIR

HEALTH, EDUCATION,
LABOR, AND PENSIONS

SELECT COMMITTEE
ON INTELLIGENCE

July 24, 2025

Mr. Aaron Miller Town Manager Town of Vassalboro PO Box 129 North Vassalboro, ME 04962-0129

Dear Aaron,

I am writing to update you about the status of the request for federal funding by the Vassalboro Sanitary District to upgrade the wastewater infrastructure in the town. You may be pleased to know that, with my support, \$386,000 has been included for this request in the fiscal year 2026 Interior and Environment Appropriations bill recently approved by the Senate Appropriations Committee.

Although there are several more steps in the process before any appropriations bills are finalized and sent to the President for signature, including reconciling differences between the House of Representatives and Senate versions of the bills, I wanted you to know of this important development. As the Chair of the Senate Appropriations Committee, I will continue to advocate for investments that will improve Maine communities.

Thank you again for taking the time to share your views with me about this important project.

Sincerely,

Susan M. Collins United States Senator

Ausan Collins

P.S. If you would like to receive updates about my work on behalf of Maine in the United States Senate, you can subscribe to my e-newsletter by <u>clicking here</u>.